Rosenberg Corey

From: Cori Isbell-Narloch <cori.isbellnarloch@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 12:13 PM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: HB 2004-A

Please oppose this Bill. It is punishment for landlords!!! If passed, it will make the housing situation much worse, not
better.

Sent from my iPhone



